
 

 

COVID-19 NOTIFICATION  

18th FEBRUARY 2022 

 

The President of the Belyuen Community Government Council is 

lifting the Voluntary Lockdown as at 12noon Friday 18th 

February 2022. 

What does this mean: 

• Family members are free to come to Belyuen to visit and stay with 

families 

• Belyuen people can come and go from Belyuen as they want 

• Services Providers are able to come into the community 

• Contractors (non-emergency) are able to come into the community 

 

 

People wanting to go to the Store, Council Office, Workshop or Aged 

Care Centre will be required to follow the rules of entry into these 

places. These rules will be clearly written outside the entrance to these 

buildings.  

The Rules will also be placed on the Council website.  

 

Thank you 

 

Cathy Winsley  

Chief Executive Officer  

(On Behalf of President Rex Edmunds) 

Date: 18th February 2022 

 


